



The Manistee City Council met in a work session on Tuesday, April 6, 2010 following the regular meeting at 7:00 p.m., Council Chambers, City Hall.

MEMBERS PRESENT: Richard Mack, Alan Marshall, Ilona Haydon, Colleen Kenny, Hank

Yonkman

MEMBERS ABSENT: Bob Hornkohl, Second District Council Seat

OTHERS PRESENT: Department Directors, Public and Media

Discussion on Refuse Fund, 2010-2011 Fiscal Year Budget, 2011-2015 Capital Improvement Plan. Discussed Refuse Collection and payment system. Final decision from Council was to accept the adjusted status quo model, reduce refuse millage from 1.5 to 1.15, increase general fund operating millage by the same .35 mills and reduce spring trash haul to every other year. All Councilmembers present supported this concept.

No additional budget issues were discussed.

Adjourned at 10:00 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Mitch Deisch, City Manager

MDD:cl